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BY EMAIL 
 
May 28, 2021 
 
 
Harshal Gunde 
Chief Executive Officer / Director 
Ensqr Energy Management - Division of EnviroEn Inc. 
99 Prairie Dunes Place 
Concord L4K 2E4  ON 
harshal.gunde@enviroen.com  
 
 
Dear Mr. Gunde: 
 
Re:  Ensqr Energy Management - Division of EnviroEn Inc. 
 Cancellation – Unit Sub-Metering Licence ES-2018-0113  
  
 
This letter confirms the cancellation of the above referenced unit sub-metering licence 
issued in the name of Ensqr Energy Management - Division of EnviroEn Inc., pursuant 
to section 77(5) of the Ontario Energy Board Act, 1998, and in accordance with your 
written request dated April 14, 2021. 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original Signed By 
 
John Pickernell 
Manager, Applications Administration 
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